Motion passed by the Academic Senate at its meeting on
Wednesday, May 13, 1970.

Recognizing the hostility faced by some students on campus
because of their status as members of a minority group,
especially Black students, and recognizing the disruption in
the lives of the six defendants and many other Black students
who have not been able to function in their normal capacity
as students during the period of time since the past sit-in,
we urge the faculty to take those difficulties of their situation
into account as they determine final grades for the semester.
They might consider, for example, an "I'" or a "WP'".

While the Academic Senate has no intention of suggesting the
modification of individual faculty grading procedures which
we of necessity recognize as an individual, professional,
responsibility, the Senate does wish to call the attention of
the faculty to the unusual burdens placed upon some students
because of considerations of race and to the burden which
these students are under to engage in activities pursuant to
their need to protect and establish their identity as human
beings in a cultural climate which is often not conducive to
the establishment of such identity.

Voting in favor of motion was unanimous.
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